
Memorandum 
 

To:   Natick School Committee 

CC:   Anna Nolin, Interim Superintendent of Schools 

William Chenard, Acting Town Administrator 

From:   Jillian Wilson Martin, Sustainability Coordinator 

Date:   May 30, 2018 

Subject:   Authorization to Approve Solar Contracts 

 

 

On May 21, 2018, the Natick School Committee was presented with information regarding 1) the construction of 

solar canopies at the Memorial Football Field and Natick High School parking lots and 2) plans for solar arrays at 

the existing and future Kennedy Middle School.  

 

Per the discussion on May 21, we respectfully request the Natick School Committee authorize Dr. Anna Nolin, the 

Interim Superintendent, to execute solar contracts for these projects on behalf of Natick Public Schools.  


